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This is a nonsense attempt and making law abiding citizens defenseless. Oregon 

already has a law restricting carry of firearms on and in public property and buildings. 

The only people allowed to carry firearms on and in public buildings are law 

enforcement and people who have gone through firearms training and passed a 

background check and been licensed to carry concealed. So essentially this law 

would restrict competent, law abiding Citizens from self defense and defense of 

others in a life threatening situation!  

A self defense RIGHT that is protected by Oregon and US Constitutions.  


